
 

 
 

 

Village of Arlington Heights, IL 
Euclid Avenue Water Main Improvements 

April 1, 2025/9:00 A.M. 
 

Project Engineer: Bruce Aderman – Phone Number:  915-444-3331 
Email:  baderman@baxterwoodman.com 

 
Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 

 
Pre-bid Conference Info  
 
A Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference will be held on Wednesday, March 12, 2025, at 10:00 
A.M. at the Village of Arlington Heights Public Works, 222 North Ridge Avenue, Arlington 
Heights, IL  60005. Bidder’s questions will be responded to at that time only. It is suggested, but 
not required, that any questions regarding the bid documents be submitted to Bruce Aderman, 
the Engineer (815-444-3331 or baderman@baxterwoodman.com) prior to the Pre-Bid 
Conference in order to allow the Village sufficient time to adequately research and prepare a 
response for the conference.   

 
Description of Work: 
 
Base Bid: 
Replace approximately 13,550 L.F. of 4” through 12” water main via open cut (5,600 L.F.) and 
directional drilling (7,950 L.F.) methods, including new water services, lead service line 
replacements, hydrants, valves, and other appurtenances. Additionally, install approximately 78 
L.F. of 24” storm sewer on Forrest Avenue. 
 
Alternate #1: 
Replace approximately 642 L.F. of water main via open cut methods on Greenbriar Court, 
including new water services, hydrants, valves, and other appurtenances. 
 
Information for Bidders:  
 
Specifications/bid documents and interior photos of service line entry points (where available) 
may be obtained by contacting Lisa Subrin, Purchasing Coordinator, by email at 
lsubrin@vah.com.  
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